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Statement from the City of Nanaimo Regarding Playgrounds

"Thank you for your comments and concerns regarding our playgrounds. Like many of you, we have been learning
and trying our best to respond to these unprecedented times. In this case, we were attempting to keep our
playgrounds safe for use. However, we have heard you and your concerns, and have now closed our playgrounds

for public use. We apologize for any angst this caused."

Jake Rudolph, Chief Administrative Officer, City of Nanaimo
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View the online edition for more information -
https://cnan.ca/33DxYRx
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https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR200321StatementFromTheCityOfNanaimoRegardingPlaygrounds.html

